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Credit Unions ‘Under Siege’ by Frivolous ADA Lawsuits

News

4.26.18


Michelle Anderson is quoted in the Credit Union National Association article “Credit Unions ‘Under

Siege’ by Frivolous ADA Lawsuits.”

The credit union industry is “under siege” by frivolous lawsuits alleging website noncompliance

with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), according to Michelle. This article lists common

allegations in ADA lawsuits and includes suggestions from Michelle on how credit unions can

improve accessibility on their websites.

To read the full article, visit Credit Union National Association.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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